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Russian sleeper agents left over from the Cold War take over an Alaskan radar station when they think a
strategic nuclear attack from Russia has been launched at the United States. Frank Trask, an engineer at the
site, and Ellen Gain, a covert CIA agent, race to stop the Russian agents while trying to survive the extreme
elements on the Aleutian Island of Shemya. The two hook up with two other survivors of the Russian agents’
vicious attack on the island personnel. Elverson, a security guard, and Vaughan, a personnel employee, join
Trask and Gain in trying to figure out why their island has been taken over by hostile forces. Trask struggles
with inner demons, his excessive drinking and is haunted by his past as a sniper in Vietnam. He comes to the
sudden conclusion that one of their group is a traitor, waiting to betray them at any time. Meanwhile U.S.
Marines are sent to Shemya when communications are broken between the island and NORAD. A U.S.
attack submarine is also sent into the area and tracks a Russian submarine whose intent is unknown. The
Russian sub deploys a Spetsnaz team onto the island. All these forces converge for one final battle at the top
of the world.
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From reader reviews:

Howard Martinez:

Do you have favorite book? For those who have, what is your favorite's book? Guide is very important thing
for us to know everything in the world. Each book has different aim or even goal; it means that guide has
different type. Some people sense enjoy to spend their time and energy to read a book. They are really
reading whatever they consider because their hobby is actually reading a book. Why not the person who
don't like studying a book? Sometime, man feel need book after they found difficult problem or even
exercise. Well, probably you'll have this Cobra Dane.

Debra Yarbrough:

This Cobra Dane book is simply not ordinary book, you have after that it the world is in your hands. The
benefit you will get by reading this book is definitely information inside this book incredible fresh, you will
get info which is getting deeper you actually read a lot of information you will get. This particular Cobra
Dane without we know teach the one who reading through it become critical in contemplating and analyzing.
Don't end up being worry Cobra Dane can bring if you are and not make your bag space or bookshelves'
become full because you can have it inside your lovely laptop even telephone. This Cobra Dane having
excellent arrangement in word and layout, so you will not experience uninterested in reading.

Suzanne Cicero:

This Cobra Dane are reliable for you who want to be considered a successful person, why. The explanation
of this Cobra Dane can be among the great books you must have is actually giving you more than just simple
examining food but feed a person with information that probably will shock your prior knowledge. This book
is usually handy, you can bring it all over the place and whenever your conditions both in e-book and printed
versions. Beside that this Cobra Dane giving you an enormous of experience for example rich vocabulary,
giving you test of critical thinking that we all know it useful in your day activity. So , let's have it appreciate
reading.

Gary Wilson:

Is it anyone who having spare time after that spend it whole day by means of watching television programs
or just laying on the bed? Do you need something totally new? This Cobra Dane can be the response, oh how
comes? The new book you know. You are and so out of date, spending your free time by reading in this new
era is common not a geek activity. So what these guides have than the others?
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